") Rinker Materials

October 27, 1993

Rinker Materials Corporation
1200 N.W. 137th Avenue
Miami, FL 33182

PO. Box 650679
Miami, FL 33265-0679
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION Facsimile (305) 223-5403
Mr. John Reynolds Telephone (305) 221-7645
Bureau of Air Regulation

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

RE: RACT for NOx - Rinker Materials Corporation
Dear Mr. Reynolds:

This letter serves to confirm our discussion of October 7, 1993 at your office relative to
Rinker Materials status in our NOx evaluations.

We have begun contracting for the engineering analysis required. No firm schedule for
completion of these evaluations has been received as yet. Due to the confidential nature of these
choices, I will continue to keep you informed verbally as agreed. It is anticipated these studies
will not take significantly longer than six months to complete.

~

Very truly yours,
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Michael D. Vardeman
Cement Division Environmental Manager
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